
Thank you to all the parents
who helped plant bulbs back in
October. The daffodils are in full
bloom and the tulips are just
emerging. They give you a little
lift when you walk by. 
   This has been another very
quick term with a lot of hard
work from staff and students.
As we walk around school and
lessons, it is great to see the
positive attitude of the
students towards their work. 
As you will see in the
newsletter, there have been
lots of opportunities for the
students to learn and grow
outside of the classroom. 

Term 5 
Term 5 is the start of our formal
examinations for years 11 and 13.
We wish them every success
following their hard work over
the last two years. Year 10 will
be doing their mocks and year
9 will be finding out their
option choices.  
    As a staff body we will
continue to reflect on our own
practice to make lessons
engaging and 

purposeful to help students
progress. We will also continue
the work on our school values,
with a particular focus on
ambition. 

New Block 
Our new building is finally
finished, and we will be taking
ownership during the Easter
holidays. The top two rooms are
fantastic science labs and
downstairs is a new technology
and food technology room.
They are excellent spaces for
our students to learn in and be
inspired. A big thank you to our
business manager Miss Tovey
and Mr McKay who have
worked so hard to make this
happen. The students are still
deciding what we will call it. 
    I can see how tired the staff
are now, as they give their all to
make Oldfield the best school it
can be. We are all ready for a
rest now and recharge for term
5. Thank you for your ongoing
support. 

Andy Greenhough

OUTLOOK
Term 3 

DATES TO
REMEMBER 

21 April
Easter Monday 
NO SCHOOL
22 April
Term 4 begins
WEEK 2
Yr 9 & 10 Band
Development Workshop
23 April
Yr 10 Music Recital
28 April - 2 May
Yr 10 Mocks
28/29 April
GCSE Art Exams
29 April
Yr 7 & 8 Band
Development Workshop
30 April - 2 May
GCSE Language
Speaking Exams 
A Level Art &
Photography Exams 
1-2 May
GCSE Photography
Exams
6-8 May
A Level Textiles Exam
6-7 May
Yr 10 Mocks
6 May
Yr 9 Immunisations
Session 2 
Yr 7 & 8 Band
Development Workshop
8-9 May
A Level Language
Speaking Exams
8-23 May
GCSE Exams
12-16 May
Yr 10 I Can & I Am Bus
12-23 May 
A Level Exams
14 May
GCSE & A Level Drama
Performance
OSA Uniform Sale
23 May
Term 5 ENDS

WELCOME 



Allergy Warning
Many of our students suffer serious nut and sesame seed
allergies. Therefore, please remember not to include these
in your child’s packed lunch. We are a nut free school.

Parking around school

A further reminder to parents to
please be careful when picking up and
dropping off at the beginning or end
of the school day. Parking should not
be on the double yellow lines at the
front or side of the school, please drop
off in the slip road near Penn. Drivers
should be mindful of other traffic, our
neighbours and most importantly,
students crossing the roads.

All students at Oldfield School are able
to install the latest versions of Microsoft
Word, Excel, PowerPoint and Publisher
for free on their computers at home. 
1) Go to the O365 website:
https://portal.office.com
2) Sign in using your school 
email address and password
3) On the Launchpad page, 
click on the ‘Install apps’ button. 

Updating Details
Please ensure you keep us up to date on
where you live and contact numbers and
email if they change. Also, if your child
suffers from a medical condition, then we
need to be informed of any changes.
Please do so by emailing
enquiries@oldfieldschool.com 

NOTICES

NOTICES Follow our social media
accounts to get updates from
school trips and activities:
     @OldfieldSchool
      Oldfield_school

Or visit our website for
information on all aspects of the
school www.oldfieldschool.com

MICROSOFT 365

https://portal.office.com/
mailto:enquiries@oldfieldschool.com
http://www.oldfieldschool.com/


Pupil Premium and Free School Meals
Pupil Premium is extra funding allocated to schools to work with students who have been registered for
Free School Meals at any point in the last six years. The government believes that Pupil Premium, which is
additional to main school funding, is the best way to address current underlying inequalities between
students who are eligible for Free School Meals and their peers. It ensures that funding to tackle
disadvantage, reaches the students who need it. 

In most cases, the Pupil Premium is paid direct to schools and is allocated to them for every student who
receives Free School Meals. Schools decide how to use the funding as they are best placed to assess
student needs. The funding is directed specifically at the pupils in receipt of this funding, and could be
used for items such as one-to-one or small group tuition, non-academic intervention, or help with costs for
trips, equipment, uniform etc. It is discreet and pupils in receipt of it are not singled out in any way.
We encourage you to get in touch with us if you think your child may be eligible for funding. The money is
available for every child whose parents are receiving certain benefits but the school will only receive the
funding if parents register.
Please contact us on enquiries@oldfieldschool.com

Extra funding for children of Service Personnel
There is also extra funding available under Pupil Premium for those children who have a parent currently
serving in the armed services, or those whose parents have left the service since April 2011. This provision is
made for additional (mainly pastoral) support, so we would be grateful if any Service Personnel could
inform the school of their status, so we can record this information on the school system. This information
is protected and the data regarding individual children is not shared outside the school.
Schools with Service children in Reception to Year 11 classes are eligible to receive the fund, but only if your
child’s name appears on the school’s roll as being a Service child, so please let us know.
Contact us on enquiries@oldfieldschool.com

For further information please see
www.gov.uk/service-premium-information-for-schools 

NOTICES

Lost Property
Please ensure that all of your child’s
uniform and belongings are named. This
photo shows our collection of lost
property from just one term and includes
Superdry and North Face items!

Calendar

The calendar tab on the school
website is a useful resource to check
for upcoming events: 
www.oldfieldschool.com/calendar/

2025/26 Academic Year
Term 1 starts on Tuesday 2 September.
Please see below for information
about when students should arrive to
school:

Tuesday 2 September 2025 – Inset
Day. No students in school
Wednesday 3 September 2025 –
Inset Day. No students in school
Thursday 4 September 2025 – Only
years 7, 10 and 12 in school
Friday 5 September 2025 – All
students return to school

mailto:enquiries@oldfieldschool.com
mailto:enquiries@oldfieldschool.com
http://www.gov.uk/service-premium-information-for-schools
http://www.gov.uk/service-premium-information-for-schools
https://www.oldfieldschool.com/calendar/


On Thursday 6 March, staff and
students across the school
celebrated World Book Day with a
Roald Dahl theme, in keeping with
our upcoming Matilda musical.
Staff dressed up as characters from
the classic novels, with Miss
Trunchball, Mr and Mrs Twit, and
James (Cordle) and his Giant Peach
all making an appearance.
Meanwhile, students enjoyed a day
of book-themed activities ranging
from scavenger hunts to drawing
competitions. Years 7 and 8 took
part in a ‘Drop Everything and
Read’ session at the start of each
lesson, embedding the culture of
reading in our school and placing
literacy at the forefront of
everything we do. 
    We are pleased to announce that
the winner of the ‘Redesign your
favourite book cover’ competition
was Kaitlyn H in 8NE2, with her
dramatic re-imagining of Divergent .
Ms Pearce 

World 
Book Day



Design by Kaitlyn H 



 

Sixth Form Netball
Congratulations to the Sixth Form netball team who
represented us in the BANES netball tournament at
Writhlington. It was a pleasure to watch the girls play
so well all afternoon and enjoy themselves at the
same time, especially those who had not played for a
while!
    Fantastic shooting from Hana and Silvia smashed it
in the circle, proving too much for the opposition,
while Alex and Ella were busy defending everything
the opposite end!
    Superb attacking play from Tessa and Emily helped
build our lead in games while Ria and Pearl took
interceptions to help convert possession to goals. 
    Despite some impressive netball we just missed out
narrowly on going for the top two positions and
finished a very well deserved third place. 
Well done girls!

Netball vs St Gregs 
and Ralph Allen
The Y10 and Y11 netball teams enjoyed a lovely
afternoon of netball at Ralph Allen playing a triangular
with Ralph Allen and St Greg’s.
It was great to see so many players enjoying
themselves playing competitive sport at a good level.
The year 10 had a very successful afternoon winning
both their matches with some great performances
from both attack and defence, with Maya and Rosa
securing the goals in the net when it counted.
The year 11 team had two great well fought out
games with most of the play going goal for goal,
and they were just pipped at the post towards
the end of both games when the ball just did
not fall their way and the opposition took
advantage. However, another superb squad
performance just highlighting the versatility of
the Y11 squad!

Mrs Little
 

Our passion for sport extends beyond our own
school grounds! On Wednesday, 26th March, our
talented students took their skills into the
community, leading coaching sessions in local
Primary schools. 
At Saltford Primary, our Year 10 students ran an
energetic athletics session for the Year 5 classes,
helping to build confidence, teamwork, and a
love for sport. Meanwhile, our Sixth Form leaders
spread the festive spirit at St Mary’s, delivering a
fantastic Easter Festival for Reception and Year 1
children. 
A huge WELL DONE to all the students who took
part – your hard work, leadership, and
enthusiasm are making a real difference! 
Mrs Bell & Mr John 

Coaching Sessions



Senior Netball vs
Hayesfield

Well done to the senior netball squads
who travelled to Hayesfield for a netball
game this week. As expected they were
both tough matches with a lot of quality
netball on show from all sides.
   The Y10 fought hard to come back from a
strong first quarter from Hayesfield but we
soon got into our game and the goals
began coming in from Rosa and Maya on
the end of great attacking feeds from
Sophie and Lola. Despite the best efforts of
our defence unit of Leila, Jorja, Lily and
Houda, we were unable to get the upper
hand and lost, but the effort and
determination throughout was amazing!
Well done to Rosa voted player of the
match.
 
The Y11 had a similar game having to bring
their A game against a strong Hayesfield
side. They did this with some great vision
into the circle from our attack unit of
Poppy, Ellie and Abi, and then Inaya and
Jasmine converted goals with great
composure! Welcome Alexia and Gracie to
the defence who had a great first game
against a fast moving Hayesfield attack.
Mabel and Olivia battled throughout as
usual to try and gain possession as a result
of tight marking and interception.  Again,
we were unable to hold on for a win but a
brilliant effort from all. Well done to Poppy
voted player of the match.
Mrs Little

Congratulations to the Y10 netball squad who
battled the freezing wind at Writhlington School
for the Y10 netball tournament. 
We started off with two wins taking control of the
game with sharp shooting from Maya and Rosa
along with super centre court work from Lola and
Sophie, who fed some lovely balls in with great
vision. The defence unit of Leila, Emilia, Jorja and
Lily then made sure that the opposition had a
difficult task of getting the ball past them. 
Our next couple of games were well fought and
full of ups and downs for both teams, but we
narrowly missed out by small margins which
meant we were just outside of the semi finals.

A brilliant afternoon spent with a wonderful team
who were true ambassadors for our school in their
conduct and fair play and respect for others. 
Well done girls!
Mrs Little

This term, we launched an exciting new Coaching Club every Friday
lunchtime, led by our fantastic Year 10 student volunteers and
overseen by staff. This club is a welcoming space where invited Year
7 and 8 students can enjoy a relaxed environment to eat lunch,
socialise, and take part in fun activities. 
So far, students have had a great time playing card games,
basketball, and even cricket, making it a highlight of the week for
many! 
If you think your child would benefit from joining this friendly and
supportive club, please let their tutor know so they can be added to
the register. Mrs Bell

SPORT

Year 10 BANES Netball
Tournament

Coaching Club



This term, our Sports Leaders have been busy
bringing energy and excitement to two fantastic
Spring Festivals at Oldfield! Both events were held
on the beautiful Westgate Field, where the
sunshine and fresh air made for the perfect
setting. 
Our incredible Sports Ambassadors from tutor
groups 8MI1 and 8MA2 stepped up to the
challenge, delivering fun-filled sessions alongside
our dedicated Year 9 Sports Leaders. Their
enthusiasm and creativity kept the Year 5 children
engaged, active, and, most importantly, smiling! 
But the action doesn’t stop there! Next term,
we’re gearing up for two more thrilling festivals,
this time welcoming Year 3 Primary school
children. The next wave of inspiring ambassadors,
from 8MI1 and 8NE2, are ready to make these
events just as memorable! 
Mrs Bell

Year 7 & 8 Netball Club

Thanks to its popularity, our Year 7 & 8
Netball Club continued through Terms 3
and 4, giving students the opportunity to
refine their skills, enjoy friendly competition,
and develop their confidence on the court. 
Each week, students took turns stepping
into leadership roles as team captains and
umpires, adding an exciting new challenge
to their game experience. We also
introduced our Player of the Day
nominations, celebrating standout
performances, teamwork, and
sportsmanship – with many students
earning well-deserved recognition! 
A special shoutout goes to Leila M (Year 10)
for her incredible dedication and support in
helping run the club each week. Your efforts
have made a huge difference! 
Mrs Bell

SPORT

Term 4 Sports Leaders Festivals at Oldfield School 



The best way to get fit - set
yourself a CHALLENGE! 

As an individual or as a team, join our ‘Triathlon-4-All’ and tailor it 
to suit your abilities and goals. ALL levels welcome!

To find out more contact Bex Burton on: 
rebecca@icanandiam.com / 07880 792172

mailto:rebecca@icanandiam.com
mailto:rebecca@icanandiam.com


We support Mums
to transform their
lives by rebuilding
their confidence and
helping them on their
journey to find work
that works for them
and their families.
Keep up to date with the hive!

The Women’s Work Lab

@womens_work_lab

The Women’s Work Lab



Mums! Ready to join our hive?
Our powerful programme is created
by mothers, for mothers. Join the
community of women at our hive
where we give you the tools,
techniques and work experience to
rediscover employability skills and
explore your path so you can find
work that works for you and your
family.

Our Bath programme is held at:
Newark Works,

2 Foundry Ln,
Bath BA2 3GZ

Support is available for travel costs.
Open to mums ages 19+ (no upper
age limit) who are not working.

Find out more by getting in touch with
Sarafina, our Team Administrator, or
Paige our Programme Manager:

 

Starts: 24th April 2025

Ends: 10th July 2025
Every Weds and Thurs 10 am - 1 pm, except half

term

Apply today at
www.womensworklab.co.uk 

sarafina@womensworklab.co.uk

07300 840 694 (Paige)



Revolting Children! Matilda
rehearsals get underway

Excitement is in the air as rehearsals for this
year’s highly anticipated school production
of Matilda have kicked off this term! With
over 100 enthusiastic students already
involved, we’ve dived straight into blocking
key numbers, including the iconic ‘When I
Grow Up’. 
    An impressive 90 students have shown
incredible ambition by auditioning for
principal roles. We’ll be working through
these auditions over the term and look
forward to announcing our two casts early
next term. The energy and enthusiasm
during these initial rehearsals have been
truly inspiring. We’re also thrilled to see
students stepping up for vital technical and
backstage roles, ensuring the magic
happens both on and off stage. 
    Mark your calendars — performances will
take place this summer. Stay tuned for more
updates as we continue our creative journey
in the months ahead! 
Ms Bloomfield

Band Development and
Battle of the Bands

Band development sessions have started
this term. Eager students met with Mr
Naylor to spend a happy and productive
afternoon making music and challenging
themselves to try new things. It was a very
successful session, and the students
involved should be proud of the progress
they made. We are excited that the bands
are going to continue to work together,
both in future sessions and in their own
time, and we are looking forward to them
entering the Battle of the Bands 2025. It
looks like it is going to be another bumper
year with more bands than we can fit into
one night; make sure you save two dates –
20 and 21 May. This will be for a year 7 & 8
battle and a year 9 & upper school battle.
Mrs Robinson

Careers Fair

On the last day of term, we welcomed
20 employers and education providers
to our annual Careers Fair. Exhibitors
included the RUH, Snapdragons
Nursery, the British Army, the Ministry of
Justice and Bath College, along with
many more. Every student in years 7-10
and sixth form got a chance to visit the
event and ask any burning questions
about the world of employment and
post-16 options. We are very grateful to
all the exhibitors and to the students for
preparing such insightful questions. 
Mrs Rawlings

Representation and Inclusion
We are pleased to be re-launching the Equality and Diversity student
groups and have rebranded them as Representation and Inclusion. This
is because we have two mission plans! 1. To have a safe place to meet,
talk and support each other in any challenges you may be facing in
school. 2. To identify areas of Oldfield School that we think need
improving to ensure everybody feels safe, included and celebrated.
There are two groups running, Pride (LGBTQIA+) and Ethnicity/Culture
(exploring issues around experiences of racism). We look forward to
seeing some of our students there. Mrs Ahmed

OTHER NEWS



Flash Fiction Writing

At the end of February, 18 very lucky English
students had the opportunity to attend a
creative writing masterclass at Birmingham
City University. 
   Along with a tour of the campus, students
were taught some exciting new writing skills
by experienced professors of poetry and
fiction-writing. Our brilliant Sixth Form
students rose to the challenge and created
their own examples of fantastic flash fiction
and were given anthologies of some
excellent published writing to keep! 
Mrs Morris

Year 12 April Fool Ball

Sixth Formers had a very-much-
needed opportunity to let their hair
down on Tuesday at our April Fool
Ball. The theme this year was ‘Movies
and Musicians’. The year 12s really
showed up, with a great selection of
costumes on display on our
makeshift red carpet. In keeping
with the theme, students enjoyed
refreshments of popcorn and
pick-‘n’-mix and danced the night
away with a live DJ playing some of
their favourite tunes. 
Mr Nash

Unmasked

This is a new club for year 7 and year 8 that
our sixth formers have started. The aim of
the club is to provide a safe space at
lunchtime to any child who is feeling lost
or lonely or simply wants to play a game
and chat. 
    Every Thursday lunchtime, we meet in
106 for board games and craft. Since the
group started many pom-poms have been
made and many (highly competitive)
chess games have been played. A special
well done to Emily and Seth who have
persevered and worked so hard to learn
some new practical skills. Thanks to Sophia
D in year 12 who had the vision and drive
to make this happen. Thanks too to the
team who have gotten behind her; Ritty T
(our origami wizard), Xenia D (our
crocheting expert), Jess B, and Dexter G. 
A special thanks to Gideon D in year 8 who
came up with the brilliant name.
Mrs Williams

OTHER NEWS



We are delighted to share that kindness at Oldfield has reached new heights! Our school
community recently came together to support a meaningful cause, donating over 350 non-
perishable food items to the Genesis Trust, a local food bank in Bath as support for Comic Relief.
This incredible effort reflects the compassion and generosity of our students, who eagerly
contributed to ensuring families in need have food on their tables.
   The initiative encouraged students to donate as much as they could, and their response was truly
inspiring. On April 2nd, the Genesis Trust team visited our school to collect the donations and
personally thanked us for the outstanding contribution. Their appreciation highlighted the real
impact our school has made in the fight against hunger.
A special mention goes to our GCSE Year 10 students, who created an insightful video to raise
awareness about the importance of donating and how we can all play a part in helping others.
Their dedication helped emphasise why such efforts matter and how small actions can create
significant change.
    As part of the initiative, we also held a friendly competition between our school houses to
encourage participation. After counting up all the donations, we are thrilled to announce that
Neptune House collected the most items—congratulations! However, the real victory lies in the
collective effort of all our students, who stepped up to make a difference.
    A heartfelt thank you to everyone who contributed to this incredible cause. Your kindness and
generosity continue to make Oldfield a truly special place.
Ms Kernan

OTHER NEWS

House News



Explore a wide range of e-bikes from top brands like Riese & Muller, Tern, Tenways,
Jorvik, Velo de Ville, ARCC, Estrali, Benno, and more. Brand experts will be there to

answer all your questions and guide you in choosing the right bike.

Test ride bikes on purpose-built, traffic-free cycling circuits - the perfect
place to find your ideal cargo bike in a safe and relaxed environment.

Thinking about getting an e-bike?
Come and try one at our demo day in Bath

GET
50% off.

Use code:
BATH50

and many more...

Odd Down Cycle Track, Bath
Sunday, 27th April

Scan below
for a ticket



PSHE
Continuing on from our focus at the start of the year in PSHE students have continued to
learn about and explore the three main strands of PSHE: The Wider World, Healthy Lifestyles
and Relationships.

Year 7 have been continuing to explore characteristics and keeping safe, our learners have
been exploring water safety, internet safety and the laws around risk taking . Year 7 have
been creating brilliant posters about how to access support and help when facing an issue.
Next term year 7 will learn about relationships, including their role as a family member and a
friend.

In Year 8, we have been addressing discrimination. Students have also taken on board
learning around First Aid. If your children are in Year 8, get them to explain DRSABC to you
and when and how they would use the recovery position and CPR. Year 8 have also practised
the conversation they would have should they call an ambulance. St John Ambulance have
lots of resources on their website and on YouTube that are really helpful. 

Year 9 focused first on careers and goal setting, this tied in with choosing their options. Many
Year 9 classes had a visit from the school's careers advisor Mrs Rawlings, it was lovely to see
how engaged our students were when considering future career options. In the second half
of the term Year 9 have considered healthy lifestyles, this has included discussions and tasks
around body image and included development of their learning on personal risk and
internet safety from last term.

Year 10 have focused this term on mental health and relationships and sexual health
education. We started the term thinking about new year's resolutions, accepting difference,
ambition and resilience. The last few lessons have been focused on healthy relationships,
consent, equality in relationships, recapping sexual health and the depiction of intimate
relationships in the media. In these discussions we have studied the laws around intimate
relationship, age-appropriate content (e.g. in film and television) and the laws about and
potential dangers of pornography. 

In the media, everyone is talking about Adolescence, a four-part series broadcast on Netflix.
The key messages and debates this series provoke are also discussed on BBC's The Richard
Dimbleby Lecture where Gareth Southgate explores resilience, the concept of belief and the
power of unity in a fast-changing and challenging world for young people. We address the
underlying issues throughout the PSHE curriculum, you can view our PSHE curriculum map
on the school website. If you would like to explore some of the issues raised in the media
recently you can find resources at: https://www.educateagainsthate.com/category/parents/
Ms Axe

Transitioning to Sixth Form
We were delighted to welcome so many year 11 parents to our recent information evening.
This event was organised by Miss Parry, assistant SENCO and Mrs Williams, Sixth Form
Pastoral Support. Over coffee and chocolate brownies we shared some of the additional
challenges that students with neuro-diversity might encounter as they transition from GCSE
to A level studies. We were very grateful to two of our current year 12 parents who gave up
their time to come along and share their experiences. They talked openly and honestly of
how their children are learning to manage the demands of increased workload, independent
study and a new environment for learning. We focussed on small things that parents can do
to reduce anxiety and stress and increase enjoyment and a sense of fulfilment. This evening
included an overview of the brilliant support that is offered by the SEND team and external
agencies and also the additional things subject teachers are developing to reduce barriers to
learning. We explored different parenting styles; are you an emotional jelly fish, a rhinoceros
or a playful dolphin? The evening finished with a focus on the unique gifts and strengths
that neuro-diversity can bring. If your child has applied to Oldfield and you have any
concerns about any additional needs or support they may need please contact Mrs G.
Williams or Miss M. Parry via enquiries@oldfieldschool.com. 
Mrs Williams

OTHER NEWS

https://www.educateagainsthate.com/category/parents/
mailto:enquiries@oldfieldschool.com


PROM
NIGHT

Friday 4th July 7.30pm
at Bath Guildhall

Tickets £40 via ParentPay

TICKETS ON SALE NOW
BURGER BAR DRINKS LIVE DJ



Quiz Night
Many thanks to everyone who supported the
annual OSA quiz on Friday 7  March. We had an
amazing turnout – the main hall was packed with
the best brains in Oldfield and thanks to everyone’s
generosity we raised a massive £1,850 which is a
new record! Special thanks to Gavin Osborn for
hosting and co-writing the quiz along with Jason
Dinsdale, to Amy Osborn for all the organising
behind the scenes, to Karen and Dave – the school
catering team – for once again providing their
delicious veg chilli, and to all the OSA volunteers
who ensured everyone was well fed and watered
throughout the evening. Judging by the recycling
bins at the end of the evening, it was certainly a
busy one! Congratulations to the winning team –
Men of the Vale – who won it by a single point. A
great contest and a great evening. All the money
raised will go towards buying plants and planters
for the new sensory garden behind Hemmings. 

th

Bath Half Marathon
We might have only had one runner this year, but
what a fine job he did! Congratulations to Mr.
Moore, Head of History, who ran the Bath Half
marathon for OSA this year. Not only did he manage
to run all 13 miles, but he raised a wonderful £590
for the school too. Thank you so much Mr. Moore,
we really appreciate your efforts.

Pre-Loved Uniform Sales
On 22  March we trialled a Saturday uniform sale,
with the aim of making our pre-loved sales more
accessible for everyone. It was a resounding
success; well-attended and raising £500 in the 

nd

process. We will consider including Saturday sales
into the OSA calendar for next year. Thanks to all the
volunteers who gave up their Saturday morning to
help, and to those of you who supported the event.
Our next uniform sale is Wednesday 14  May, 3.15-
4.30pm. As a reminder, we welcome donations of
uniform at any time throughout the year. The uniform
should be in good condition, washed and ready to
sell. Donations can be handed in at reception in a bag
labelled ‘OSA’.

th

Save the Date – new summer event! 
We have a new event lined up for the summer term –
we’re not quite ready to reveal the details yet but it
will involve bands, dancing, eating and drinking! The
date is Friday 27  June, 7pm till late. Please hold the
date in your diary, and we’ll send out more details
after Easter. 

th

 
OSA vacancies
Gill Simpson, our current Chair, will be standing down
in September 2025, and so we’re on the look out for a
new Chair, or potentially two co-Chairs. If you’re
interested in finding out more, please email
osa@oldfieldschool.com for details of the role, and/or
join our next meeting on Wednesday 30  April (8pm,
online – please email OSA for the joining details). New
members are always very welcome. 

th

 
Thanks for all your support this term and wishing you
all a lovely Easter break.

The OSA team.
 

OSA NEWS

mailto:osa@oldfieldschool.com


EASTER HOLS
KIDS OUTDOOR

ART & TEAM-
BUILDING

WORKSHOPS

Experienced & supportive tutor: primary & secondary art teaching experience, DBS checked

DATES: TUES 8TH, THURS 10TH & FRI 11TH APRIL 2025
TIME: 9AM - 4PM AGES: 6-12 YEARS
Cost: £45 per day or 3 days for £120
LOCATION: PENNSYLVANIA FARM,
CENTENARY WOODS, BATH BA2 9JD
What three words: ///torched.tango.worm
Don't forget to bring:

Contact us:
createandbalance@gmail.com

DM on social media @createandbalance

WHAT TO EXPECT:
OUTDOOR ART PROJECTS: PAINT, DRAW,
BUILD AND CRAFT USING NATURE AS
INSPIRATION
TEAM-BUILDING GAMES: FUN CHALLENGES
THAT TEACH COLLABORATION AND
COMMUNICATION
FUN OUTDOORS: DISCOVER THE BEAUTY
OF THE WOODS AND BEING IN A NATURAL
ENVIRONMENT Join us for fun-filled

creativity and
teamwork in the
woods! Explore nature,
discover your artistic
talents and get
involved with fun
outdoor activities..

Comfortable warm clothes & footwear
Lunch, snack and water bottle
A positive attitude and a sense of adventure!

Sign up today!

*Limited
spaces -

book early!



Advice Line

Children’s
Occupational Therapy 
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Do you have any questions about a child or young person’s
ability to carry out daily tasks and activities?

She struggles
with zips and

buttons. 

They find it difficult
to pick up small

objects and play with
small toys.

They hate
busy places

and don’t like
loud noises.

He trips over
really easily.

He can’t
catch a ball

very well. 

He doesn’t like
getting messy

They put
everything in
their mouth.

She can’t tie
her shoelaces

They find
handwriting

really difficult.

Our Advice Line is open to Parents / Carers,
Schools, Nursery and Healthcare

professionals of children who have a
BANES GP

01225 82 6659 
The first and second Tuesday

of each month.
2pm – 4pm

If  the child is already on our Waiting List or is
known to BANES OT Service, and you would like

to speak to a member of the Occupational
Therapy team, please contact 01225 82 4220.

He finds it
difficult to use

cutlery. 









Problem?

OLD3 [+ your message]

Powered by Whisper

If you have a problem or concern in school or at home, you can report
it to a member of staff anonymously.

You or a friend are being bullied

You are concerned for
a student's welfare

A student, member of staff, or parent
has behaved inappropriately
You need to talk to someone

about a problem
Suggestion for changes or
improvements in school

Report via SMS or visit:

https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/old3/

When To Report...
To: 07860 021 323

Whisper Report
Anonymous Reporting Form

Oldfield School

Whisper it!

https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/old3/

